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The Newsletter 10 

11.3.22 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Thank you for your amazing efforts in helping your child/ren dress up for World Book Day. 

There were some wonderful costumes! It was such a lovely atmosphere in school on that day 

as it has been such a long time since we have had a little bit of ‘normality’. It was also great to 

see so many children return for Bedtime Stories.  

 Mrs. Lewis will be leaving Holy Trinity today as she takes up a new position within a new 

school on Monday. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Lewis for all that she has 

done here at Holy Trinity, and for the support that she has given me. I would also like to wish 

her all the best for the future.  Ms. Warsame will be joining Miss. Duffy in the office until we 

appoint our new full time member of staff.  

        

          

             

             
             
                 

            Mrs. P. Burns     

            Headteacher   
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Red Nose Day is being held on Friday 18th March and we are asking children to come 

dressed in their own clothes for the day and to bring in £1 donation.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 It has been a really difficult couple of years and I know that we have all struggled 

with how different life at school has had to be . Hopefully, we have begun a journey of 

getting some form of normality back but this is going to have to be done slowly so that we 

still ensure the safety of our whole school community. Year 3 will be leading a special 

Mother’s Day Service in school on Friday 25th March at 9.10am and we would like to take 

this opportunity to invite Year 3 mums to this service. As this will be our first event with 

parents in school we are only able to offer this to Year 3 mums and we ask that there is 

only one adult per child.  Hopefully we will be able to invite more parents to future events.
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 25th March  -  Year 3 to lead Mothering Sunday Service in school  (details included in this 

newsletter) 

Tuesday 5th April  -  10am Year 4 to lead Easter service in Church   -  

parents welcome to join 

Thursday 7th April  - Children break up for Easter 

 

 

Dates for the year 

Thursday 7th April  - Children break up for Easter 

Friday 8th April  - Teacher Day 

Monday 11th April  - Friday 22nd April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 25th April  - Children return to school 

Thursday 26th May  - Children break up for half term 

Friday 27th May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 30th May  - Friday 3rd June  - Half term 

Monday 6th June  - Children return to school 

Friday 22nd July  - Children break up for summer holiday 

 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


